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Review Committee FUe No. 769
San Joaquin Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 25~67-5
Denial of Payment for Meals

MR. A. W. FLIPPIN, Chairman
San Joaquin Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The above-subject grievance was referred to the Review
Committee on January 10, 1968. Since then, it has been discussed
by the members of the Committee.

As I discussed with the Division, the grievance is being
returned to the Division Joint Grievance Committee for further
discussion and disposition. It is our recommendation that the
correction sought by the grievant be granted in this case. In
doing so, it should be understood that the settlement is based on
the particular facts of this asaig.nment and does not constitute a
waiver of the provisions of Section 201.1 of the Agreement. In
noting the final disposition in the Divisionis Joint Grievance
Committee minutes, it should be stated that the settlement is
without prejudice to the positions of either Union or Company.

L. V. BROWN» Chairman
Review Committee
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